
From: Casey Potter
To: customerservice@bonavistawater.com
Cc: americanremodel1@gmail.com
Subject: Will Serve Flood Irrigation Water to Parcel 19-010-0053
Date: Friday, June 25, 2021 10:44:37 AM

Hi,
                The District currently serves flood irrigation water to parcel 19-010-0053 at 3948 North
2975 West, Farr West, Utah. Mitch Campbell informed me that this parcel would be split into 2 lots.
The District would continue to serve water to both lots as long as the when the property is sold the
water is not transferred to a different parcel. Let me know if you have any other questions.
 
Thanks, Casey Potter, PE

Weber Basin Water Conservancy District
2837 East Highway 193
Layton, Utah 84040
tel: (801) 771-1677
Direct: (801) 771-4381
cpotter@weberbasin.com
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